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MT. LIONS CROSS COUNTRY TEAMS COMPETE AT GRAFTON 
B y Dave Helmick 
TuckerCountySports.Com 
 
GRAFTON – The Tucker County Boys’ and Girls’ Cross Country team traveled to Grafton for the Bearcat 
Invitational on Saturday September 19th. 
 
The Lady Mt. Lions runners finished in 9th place as a team and the Tucker County runners finished as 
follows: 17th-Erin Chambers(21:59), 26th-Kate Falls(22:42), 33rd-Katie Hicks(22:59), 61st-Karlee 
Smith(24:17), 84th-Alaira Hudson(26:00), 90th-Kristen Hicks(26:29), 92th-Addison Buckley(26:40).  
 
In the Boys’ race Tucker County finished 13th overall as a team and the Mt. Lions runners finished 
overall as follows:  70th-Clay Poling(21:20), 80th-Taylor Long(22:10), 83rd-Wesley Strawderman(22:28), 
85th-Haden Wamsley(22:59), 87th-Ethan McCrum(23.23). 
 
Both Cross Country teams will return to action on Tuesday September 29th at Keyser.  For more info go 
to TuckerCountySports.Com.  
 


